
Dear Peter Fang-Fang Ji, Scientific editor of the World Journal of Gastro-

intestinal Pharmacology and Therapeutics: 

We are submitting the revised manuscript “Gastroenterology, Hepatology 

and Movies: A Holistic Insight.” for your consideration. We thank the 

suggestions and the commentaries made to our article.  

As requested the manuscript was revised. All the changes made to the 

Manuscript are outlined by shaded yellow. 

1- Editors' Comments to the Author: “Please offer references lists for this 

paper. Thank you!”. 

Amendment: As requested, a reference list was added to the manuscript. 

2- Editors' Comments to the Author: “Please offer the city and postcode.  

Are they two institutes? Please confirm. Thank you!”. 

Amendment: Our institute, Centro Hospitalar São João is also the place 

of the Faculty of Medicine of the University of Porto. It is located in the city of 

Porto, in Portugal. A postcode was added as requested. Also the presentation 

was modified in order to be more easily understood by the reader. 

3- Editors' Comments to the Author: “All the authors' work should be given in 

this section. Thank you!”. 

Amendment: As requested each author contribution was added to the 

manuscript. 

4- Editors' Comments to the Author: “Please offer the audio core tip…”. 

Amendment: As requested am audio core tip was added to the 

manuscript. 

 



 

5- Reviewers' Comments to the Author: “The discussion about this topic is 

not bud. However, in my opinion it needs to be more enlarged and integrated. 

As an editorial comment could be accepted.”. 

Amendment: As suggested the article was submitted as an editorial 

comment. 

6- Reviewers' Comments to the Author: “This is a well-written philosophical 

commentary and report of a media event that took place in Porto, Portugal. The 

only issue is if this is the right journal for this commentary?”. 

Amendment: The authors thank the commentary and believe this is a 

fair article for this journal. 

7- Reviewers' Comments to the Author: “I think that this manuscript is a well 

written and elegant one. It is a general commentary about the Project "Movies & 

Health in Night talks". The authors talk of the great opportunity that physicians 

(Gastroenterologist in specific), have to share points of view with other persons 

(art specialists, and general public). The authors consider that physicians in 

general need to have these kind of discussions. It is good for doctors as well for 

general public. I believe that is a good manuscript that can published in the 

Journal without changes.”. 

Amendment: The authors thank the commentary. 

 

 

All named authors, contributing directly to the work described, have read the 

revised manuscript and approved submission. 



Yours sincerely, 

Marco Silva, M.D. 


